
YEAR10 NEWS 

LETTER

LFD kits will be issued this week so that your child/children can test at least
twice a week over the holidays. Students can also obtain an LFD kit from Student
Services. Please could you ensure that one test is reserved for Monday 3 January
prior to returning to school on Tuesday 4 January. 
Have a good christmas break and a happy new year.

In school lateral flow
device (LFD) testing
availability 4 to 7 January
We are pleased to offer your child a lateral flow test during the first school week
back from Tuesday 4 until Friday 7 January. To give consent for this to happen, we
ask that parents/carers click here or use the link below to fill in the necessary
details required. 
https://forms.office.com/r/WkZH8Ck16r

Regards
Mr Erwin

https://forms.office.com/r/WkZH8Ck16r
https://forms.office.com/r/WkZH8Ck16r






I have visited Year 10 tutor groups on a regular basis and our
reading program is well embedded now and our students are
getting to read a variety of books. Continuing to engage this
will most definitely benefit you in all aspects of your
education. Please make sure to return to school on Tuesday
4th January in full uniform, looking as smart as always and
ready to learn. 
Have a great Christmas and wishing you all well for the New
Year and 2022.
 
Mr Reed 
Head of Year 10

 
One term in your pocket and only two more terms this year to
go! Year 10 have settled into this year well and we are truly on
our way sleighing it...no pun intended! 
Please, please, please rest over this Christmas half term break
and enjoy the simple things in life that are around, such as
family and friends, getting recharged and refuelled so you can
give 100 percent to your education when you come back. 

We will have extra revision groups for Maths,
English and Science, please come and see me if
you think this will help you. We have several
after school extra-curricular activities for you
to get involved in including cooking, sports and
homework club. We also have Paul Gill, father
of the professional boxer, Jordan Gill who held
the Commonwealth featherweight title in
2018, running an after-school boxing club on
Monday’s from 3:15 -4:30pm, which is also very
successful. Paul Gill reports all the students
are showing dedication and hard work. He is
very impressed with the standard of behaviour
and work. 

Year 10, It is that time of year: 



We wish you


